
 
 
May 24, 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Partner, 
 
We are pleased to announce the last phase of our room renovations at Renaissance Wind Creek 
Curaçao Resort that will complete our elevated and enjoyable experience for all future and 
returning guests.  
 
The last phase of renovations will focus on the resort’s 14 executive and imperial suites. The 
suites’ renovation is scheduled to start on June 1, 2023, with the closing and cleaning of each 
suite. The process will continue with contractor preparation work on June 6th and initial hardhat 
construction will be on June 16th. We anticipate there will be some noise inconvenience for the 
first three weeks but want to assure you and your clients that no work will be done during the 
weekends. The fully renovated suites will be completed by the end of August.  
 
The next phase of resort improvements will take place at Infinity Beach and specifically to 
improve and reinforce the beach wall to ensure safety and long-term use by our guests. This 
project will begin on June 19th and should be completed by August 31st. The work will not cause 
any in-room noise or disruptions, but the resort’s Infinity Beach will be closed to guests starting 
July 31st for a duration of 4 weeks.  
 
During these 4 weeks, guests will have the option to use the beach at Mambo Beach. 
Renaissance Wind Creek Curaçao Resort will arrange complimentary transfers to and from the 
Resort. Besides guests’ transfers, entrance fees and chair fees will be covered as well. The 
Resort will also provide two bottles of water per person daily.  
 
Please make your clients aware of the renovations taking place in advance of future resort visits 
during this time and we thank you for your cooperation and support during these 
improvements.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Janien Huistra      Jacqueline Mora 
Multi Property Director of Sales & Marketing  Sales Representative Latin America 
 
 


